Visit by Colombo Plan
Secretary-General

Mr. Kittipan Kanjanapipatkul, Secretary-General of the Colombo Plan,
visited the APO Secretariat on 29 March 2004. He was met by APO
Secretary-General Takashi Tajima and Director for Administration and
Finance N.G. Kularatne. Mr. Kittipan’s visit was to explore possibilities for
further collaboration between the two organizations.
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